
Lane County Virtual Transition Information Night 

Wednesday, March 3, 2021 

6:00 pm to 7:15 pm 

Students and Families are invited to explore services in Lane County for individuals who 

experience developmental disabilities.  This event will introduce providers who can begin 

supporting students while they are in school and continue supporting after leaving school 

services. This unique event will use allow students and families to meet one-on-one with 

providers in virtual meeting rooms.   
 

 
 

The March 3rd event will feature providers that specialized in the following supports: 
Employment: Job Exploration, Job Development, Pre-Employment Transition Services, Benefits Counseling 

Independent Living Supports: Day Service Activities, Independent Living, Community Engagement 

Family Supports: Transition Navigation, Technology Supports, Continuing Education 

And More! 
 

Please complete the Google Form to Register for Event: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeIbmx2Uf1G5IFpWz-

2llBmCucpU7S91T7BYpuKl78nEtsA_g/viewform?usp=sf_link  

 

 

For Questions/More Information, please contact: 

 Josh Barbour 

Transition Network Facilitator Linn, Benton, Lincoln and Lane 

Counties:  

josh.barbour@lblesd.k12.or.us  
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